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EU-HYBNET held its 1st Stakeholder Group Meeting 

 

On the 13th of April 2021, the EU-HYBNET consortium held its first Annual Stakeholders’ Group meeting. The 

event was part of the EU-HYBNET Month.  

The Stakeholder Group Meeting was an opportunity for the consortium to gather the recommendations of 

the relevant stakeholders about EU-HYBNET’s first results and discuss topics relevant to future network 

activities.  

The Stakeholder Group meeting included a round-the-table presentation of new project network members 

and the project stakeholder group members representing pan-European practitioners, industry, academia 

and NGOs. The meeting also involved a discussion on the network members’ wishes for the project 

proceeding and ways to engage with the network members. The most important part of the meeting was to 

hear the feedback of network members regarding the project’s progress. The last part of the session was 

dedicated to network extension; related to questions, comments and wishes. An example of the crucial 

wishes was a need to create joint projects in the future. 

Overall, the first EU-HYBNERT Stakeholders’ Group Meeting provided a fruitful exchange between the EU-

HYBNET network members and the consortium partners. The event also offered a promising platform for 

future engagements between the growing EU-HYBNET community - where members know each other and 

the cooperation is seen naturally. 

If you are interested in joining EU-HYBNET’s network, you can read the associated information and apply 

on the project’s website. 

For further information on the EU-HYBNET, you can follow the project through Twitter and LinkedIn. 

https://euhybnet.eu/upcoming-events/eu-hybnet-month/?occurrence=2021-03-31
https://euhybnet.eu/join-the-network/
https://twitter.com/EuHybnet
https://www.linkedin.com/company/eu-hybnet/

